Abby Laughlin

301-606-4296
abbylaughlin@gmail.com

January 10, 2019

Barbara Smith

City Manager’s Office
City of Fort Lauderdale
100 N. Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33301

Dear Barbara,

This letter is to confirm that permission has been granted to Joshua Tiktin for his
company Channelled Productions, LL.C to host the Art, Food, and Flea event series
(recurring every Sunday starting 3/10/2019 from noon-5pm and including set-up and
break down times and all other specifics noted in the event application) upon the lot that I
own, located on the east side of 535 NE 13th Street, Ft. Lauderdale, FL, 33304.

Thank you,

y Laughlin
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